
NON-CONFIDENTIAL MINUTES 
 

Readington Township Board of Education 
Personnel Committee Meeting 

March 10, 2017 

 

Dr. Sargent, Tom Venanzi, Melissa Szanto, Laura Simon and Ray Egbert were present at the Personnel 

Committee meeting on March 10, 2017.  The following matters were discussed: 

1.  Dr. Sargent reviewed personnel budget considerations which include staffing needs and internal 

staffing considerations.   

 

2. Dr. Sargent discussed proposed changes in two bus routes that require a minor increase in 

driver hours.   

 


